
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt: 6 November 2020   

Date of response:  11 November 2020       

Access to Public Information request:  

 

Request for information: 

Under the Code of Practice for Access to Public Information please can you provide details 
on the amount of public funds, if any, which are spent by Guernsey Police each year to 
emblazoned Remembrance poppies on the fleet of police vehicles. 
 
Response:  

Response from Guernsey Police: 

These have been provided free of charge by a signs company, which has supported us in this 

campaign for a number of years. The stickers are placed on police vehicles by our on-duty 

staff. There is no cost to the taxpayer for us supporting this important cause. 


